Rt Hon Lord Hunt of Kings Heath, Minister of State (Minister for Energy Security and Net Zero)  

Cc: Sir Geoffrey Clifton-Brown, Chair Public Accounts Committee 
Secretariat, PAC.  
Sarah Jones, MP, Minister of State (Minister for Industry)  

Comptroller and Auditor General   

Secretariat, ESNZ Committee    

Dear Lord Hunt
Letter on Sizewell C: your ref MCB2024/20588

Thank you for your letter of 14th February with the above reference, in response to the letter from myself and co-signatories of 11th December.

I think this correspondence has reached its natural conclusion, and I do not seek to prolong it. But I would not say we have reached agreement. In particular, I think you are tending to downplay the likelihood that the final ONS classification decision for Sizewell C will be that it will be “on book”. And that you are also downplaying the fairly fundamental implications that should follow from an on book classification. For more detail on both these points, could I refer you to my article at this link, which was published on Bylines Scotland  on 14th February. I have already copied this article to your officials, with whom I have been in courteous correspondence.
I am copying this, and your latest letter, to the previous copy recipients of our correspondence.

Yours sincerely,

Dr. James R Cuthbert

5th March 2025

Note

The home of this document is the Cuthbert website www.jamcuthbert.co.uk  

